
 

 

 

 

Summer Term 

June 2025 – July 2025 

 

We hope that you had a wonderful half-term break. Welcome back to the final half 

term in year 5!!  We hope that your children make the most of their final weeks in year 5. 

We have lots of interesting and fun things planned.  

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to pop into school or 

email your child’s class teacher. 

Many thanks, Mrs Phipps and Miss Benson         

Writing lessons:  

During our writing lessons, we 

will be completing a variety 

of work linked to the book 

Holes.  

The children will be writing a 

diary entry in the role of the main 

character Stanley. They will be writing 

non-chronological reports about yellow-

spotted lizards. The children will also get 

the opportunity to create their own camp 

for ‘troubled children’ and create adverts 

about them.  

This half terms learning:  

 

Geography 

European Regions- 

Greece   

 

Science  

Living things and their habitats  

 

Computing  

Selection in quizzes- children will use 

programming to create their own quizzes.  

 

PSHE 

Changing me- a topic about self-image 

and puberty.  

 

PE  

Football  

Tennis   

 

Art 

Printing- children will focus 

on the work of David 

Hockney.  

 

DT 

Electrical systems- children will 

create their own systems.  

 

French  

Pets  

Weekly Calendar:  

Monday and Wednesday-  

P.E.- Please send your children 

to school in their PE kit on this 

day.  

 

Thursday  

Bring book bags to school.  

 

Friday 

New homework set.  

You can help your child by:  

• Listening to them read on a regular 

basis and completing children’s 

reading records.  

• Supporting them with their 

homework each week.  

• Allowing them to carry out any 

extra research at home. This can 

be linked to our Geography, 

Science and Writing topics.  

 


